
 

 

 

        Cruces, Barakaldo, 04/0/15 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

I have had the opportunity to get in touch with Genetracer Biotech to be provided with 

exome sequencing service for a research project on patients with intellectual disability, 

and I’m having an excellent experience working with their technical staff. They are very 

involved in the project and work with high quality providing a very fast service 

 

 

 

Your sincerely 

Dra. M.I. Tejada (Genetista, PhD).  

Jefa de Grupo de Investigación del IIS BioCruces y del GCV-CIBERER. 

 


